
 Aubergine     &     Zucchini     Vollwert-Frischdienst 
 Partyservice     &     Catering     GmbH 

 Im     Buschfeld     1 
 53340     Meckenheim 

 Tel:     02225     /     9889990 
 www.aubergine-catering.de 
 info@aubergine-catering.de 

 Dear     Parents     and     Guardians, 

 As  a  caterer  for  lunch  at  the  Frechen  high  school,  we  are  very  pleased  to  be  able  to  provide  your  child  with 
 a     healthy     and     delicious     lunch. 
 Every  day  there  is  a  choice  between  two  different  menus  including  a  side  salad  and  drink  and  a  salad 
 plate.  If  the  dishes  don't  suit  your  children's  tastes,  you  can  choose  between  different  types  of  pasta  and 
 sauces     at     the     pasta     bar. 
 Our     prices: 
 Lunch     menu     I     /     salad     plate  4.00     € 
 Lunch     menu     II     /     pasta     bar  3.80     € 
 Dessert  0.50     € 

 Online-based     ordering     and     billing     system 
 Lunch  is  ordered  via  an  electronic  ordering  and  payment  system,  which  you  or  your  child  can  use  to 
 conveniently  order  the  food  via  app  (“Aubergine  Menu”  for  IOS  and  Android)  or  you  choose  it  on  your 
 home  PC     (https://aubergine-bestellung.de/)  . 

 Before     the     first     order 
 To  create  a  user  account,  please  register  at  https://aubergine-bestellung.de.  All  fields  marked  with  “*”  are 
 mandatory  and  must  be  filled  out.  The  contract  must  be  concluded  by  an  adult  legal  guardian,  so  that,  in 
 contrast     to     the     contractual     partner,     the     person     attending     the     meal     must     be     entered. 

 ●  You     will     receive     a     verification     email     to     the     email     address     you     provided,     which     you     must     confirm. 
 ●  We  will  receive  your  registration  and  can  activate  access.  You  will  receive  all  further  information, 

 the     login     data     and     the     bank     details     by     e-mail     after     activation. 
 ●  You  can  "top-up"  your  child's  account  by  making  a  pre-payment  to  the  designated  account.  (Please 

 allow  2-3     business  days     for     the     value     date.) 
 Please     state  your     6-digit     customer     number  and  name  as     reference  for     each     transfer. 
 Please  do  not  enter  any  further  information  in  the  intended  use,  otherwise  the  transfer 
 cannot  be  processed.  If  the  account  balance  is  below  the  value  of  a  meal,  no  main  course 
 can     be     ordered. 

 ●  Your  children  will  receive  the  personalized  chip  for  picking  up  the  pre-ordered  meals  in  the  first 
 week     of     school     after     the     holidays     for     a  deposit     of  5  €     in     the     canteen. 

 Order     deadlines: 
 The     menus     are     posted     online     up     to     three     weeks     in     advance. 
 The     regular     order     takes     place     in     the     previous     week     until  Tuesday,     12:00     p.m. 
 A  short-term  order  or  a  cancellation  /  cancellation  of  the  meal  (e.g.  due  to  illness)  is  possible  up  to  09:00 
 a.m.     one     working     day     before. 

 Enjoy     your     meal,     greetings     from     the     Aubergine     &     Zucchini     team     ! 
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